
East Lake PTA General Meeting 

November 8, 2017 

I. Co –Presidents Jen Azzariti and Judy Snyder opened the meeting at 7:15.  

                     A quorum was present.  The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

II. The minutes were approved from 9/26 and 10/17. 

III. Officer’s Reports: 

I. The Treasurer’s report – balance: $25,553.07 Now: $66, 504 due to Boosterthon. 

Filed tax form 99. 

II. The Membership report was given: 405 people signed up. 275 single memberships & 

130 family memberships.  Need class lists to see which classes still need to pay PTA 

dues. Also some class moms need to pay PTA dues. 

      IV.       Boosterthon : 

I. $41, 000 pledged. $21,000 we keep 51%.   Our goal was $16,000. 78% of those who 

joined  Funrun.com had a pledge. 88% of the school joined. Part of Boosterthon’s 

portion of pledges is going to hurricane survivors. Eastlake Elementary will do 

Boosterthon again next year  (videos, DJ, Fun Run) 10/12 start date. 10/22 Fun Run. 

Voted on and motion seconded. 

II. Ideas on how to spend money raised by Boosterthon: 

Back to school supplies or free welcome back bash. Help lower prices for 

Father/Daughter dance & Mother/Son sports day, Sports equipment for recess, DJ 

equipment for school/PTA events, indoor supplies for recess… 

   V.          Committee Reports: 

                     I.          Arts & Education: K-3 and 4-5 anti-bullying assembly.  

                    II.          Blood Drive: 46 pints collected, Little Doctors (5​th ​ grade) volunteered at blood drive. 

III. Boxtops: Collected $199.50 

IV. EastLake Essentials: sales going out, can order online, pick up site so kids do not have 

to take home. 

V. Family Fun: Bingo last Friday. Many liked the baskets and having more raffles 

Jan. 7 Islanders game can pay online Chedder up account. 

Jan. 19 Pasta Night bring a can for food drive get a free chance for a raffle 

12/7-12/8 Holiday Fair in gym  

2/9 Father & Daughter dance 

3/9 Mother & Son Sports night discussing different venues 

VI. Outreach: candy for safe Halloween, Treats for Troops Thursday the last day. 



                                  12/1-12/15/2017 Coat drive  

                                  PARP Jan. 29, Book fair  1/31-2/1, Barnes and Nobles 2/7. 

                                  Picture retake11/14 a retake slip will be sent out. 5th grade yearbook pictures will  

                                  probably be the picture the parent selected. 

                                 Reflections 24 entries, we Judge McKenna  

VI.             Meeting Adjourned at 8:05pm 


